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More than Dance has extensive experience of delivering high quality creative programmes in both 
school and community enronments. Dance is the tool used by the company to encoury4 Skipping 
age growth and development in areas of self-esteem and personal/group communication. We use a 
fusion of dance styles to enable and encourage participants to be creative with their body, mind and 
spirit. We use dance to introduce new perspectives on living, beyond the security of the familiar - 
looking at life skills, self awareness, self confidence, self expression and group participation. 
 

 

    
 

Easter 2021 - South Shields Church Services 

Triduum Mass (Three Easter liturgies) in church. 

 

April 1st   

Holy Thursday 

SS Peter & Paul RC 

7.00pm 

Mass of the Last Supper  

 

April 2nd    

Good Friday 

SS Peter & Paul RC 

3.00pm 

Celebration of Christ’s Passion  

 

April 3rd   

Saturday 

St. Gregory’s RC  

7.00pm 

Easter Vigil 

April 4th   

Easter Sunday 

SS Peter & Paul RC 

10.30am  

Mass of the Resurrection 

 

 

 

 
 
 

We would like to congratulate  
Mrs. Parker who has been 

appointed as our school’s new 
Deputy Head Teacher.  

 

Parent Pay Balances  
Could all users of ‘ParentPay’ please reduce their credit balances to as near to 

Zero £0.00 as possible leading up to Friday, 30th April.   
When School transfers over to the Bishop Chadwick Trust on 1st May, the bank 

account details will change. (You do not need to alter anything on your 
account as payments loaded up to your accounts after 1st May will 

automatically go into the new account)  Any unused balances in your accounts 
will be refunded by school on 30th April or by South Tyneside Council as direct 

payment by BACS.  
Any monies owing after this date will be recovered by the  

Council Finance Department.  

 
 

 

Thank you for your continued support during 
this very different kind of term.  Your children 
have worked really hard and I am so proud of 

everyone.  Have a happy and Holy Easter.  From 
Mrs Butt and all of the staff.  

 

COVID-19 

Please email school if 

any of your children 

test positive over the 

next 48 hours. 

 
On the 1st May 2021, we officially become part 
of the Bishop Chadwick Catholic Trust.  We are 
already working closely with the Trust and are 
looking forward to continuing our partnership. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Can you please 
ensure your child has 

a water bottle at 
school especially if 
and when the warm 
weather arrives after 

Easter! 
 
 

SS Peter & Paul RC Primary 
School 

Dance is the tool used by the company  

Easter Break 
School will reopen at 8.45am on Monday 19th April.  

We look forward to the children returning to school; smart, alert and ready to 
learn. 

Breakfast Club 
 

Remember Breakfast Club is held 
every morning from 8am.   Entrance 

is through Hall door.  Booking is 
required as places are limited. 

Please email Mrs Lee at: 
info@sspeterpaul.s-tyneside.sch.uk 

for more information.  

Easter Praise 

 

This year’s Easter 
Praise was led by 
Y5 in the school 

hall.  The children 
were able to watch 
this celebration live 

from the 
classrooms. 

 

Winter Covid Grant 
All parents/carers of children entitled 
to ‘means tested benefit related free 
school meals’ will have received a 

one off voucher from the winter covid 
grant via email.  All parents and 

carers of children NOT entitled to 
free school meals will receive a £10 

Aldi voucher.  This will be sent 
home, once we have received them, 

with the children after the Easter 
Holidays. 

 

A Polite Reminder  
We ask that parents do not gather or wait at the school gates.  Please do not wait 
for your children on the Church drive.  You must come into the school to collect 

your child and follow the one way system.  
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